
Hello Pear Class, this is my poem for you. 

It’s been 8 weeks we’ve been kept apart because of this nasty flu. 

 

Our once noisy and messy classroom has become a very quiet space, 

Because you are all now learning in a new special place. 

 

So much maths, Science and English you have managed to complete, 

I think your amazing adults at home deserve a massive treat! 

 

But not all of your learning has come from a screen, 

You’ve been baking, crafting and getting your fingers green! 

 

It’s OK if you are finding learning a bit hard throughout the day, 

As long as you are always trying your hardest in every way. 

 

You are all making me so proud and being really brave, 

It’s still so important for us to stay at home and stay safe. 

 

So keep on working hard, I know I must sound like a bore, 

But hopefully it won’t be too long before I see all your smiling faces at our 
classroom door. 

 

I MISS YOU ALL. 


